

December 14, 2010

Dear Gun Owner:

The Oregon Gun Owners Political Action Committee (OGO-PAC) needs your financial support to help restore the funds that were expended during the last election cycle and help us defend our firearms rights in Oregon. They will be under attack in the upcoming legislative session.

Contributions made to the OGO-PAC prior to the end of the year qualify as a dollar for dollar tax credit up to \$50 for those who file individually or \$100 for jointly filed 2010 tax returns. Make a donation and claim the tax credit under the "other" section on your return, note it as a political donation and subtract from your tax liability.

OGO-PAC is a non-partisan political action committee registered with the Oregon Elections Division (ID #000159). The OGO-PAC is not only one of the most successful PAC's in Oregon, it is one of the most efficient in that it has no paid staff. Normally printing and postage are our only expenses; however, these are being provided by another gun rights organization as an in-kind contribution.

Looking ahead, the upcoming legislative session is shaping up to be a doozy. Recently State Senator Ginny Burdick testified at a City of Portland hearing regarding gun control. She supported firearms regulation ordinances recently passed in the city of Portland. Portland Mayor, Sam Adams, is a member of New York Mayor Michael Bloomberg's Mayor's Against Illegal Guns," (which should be: "Mayors Against Guns). Sen. Burdick also hinted that there is more that the state can do to limit gun rights. Your support helps us fight the draconian anti-gun proposals which may impact the pro gun reforms from the 1980's and 1990's. Legislators like Sen. Burdick are seeking to make concealed handgun licenses virtually unobtainable to the average citizen and repeal preemption which would allow cities, counties, and other governmental bodies to pass their own firearms regulation.

If you value your firearms, please send your generous contribution to the OGO-PAC today. Your past generosity has positioned OGO well in fighting for gun rights and against those who seek to limit those rights. You can send your generous contribution today to:

OGO-PAC P.O. Box 83479 Portland, OR 97283

Sincerely.

John T. Nichols Treasurer